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I am writing in support of the affordable housing project for 100 Sunnyside 
Ave.  I feel we should all be behind the HCA in developing more affordable 

housing in Arlington.  This is not easy in a town that is increasing its population 
of wealthy homeowners.  I feel very fortunate that I bought in Arlington in 

1984, but as a teacher I would not be able to afford to live here today if I didn't 
already own my home.  Housing should be available to all our workers, not just 

the wealthy.  Please consider our front line workers, our teachers and health 
care workers, all who work here deserve to be able to live near where they 
work. 

I was planning to be at the meeting tonight but another commitment makes it 
impossible.  Please enter my comments into the public record. 

Thank you. 
Lynette Culverhouse 

TMM Precinct 11 
 


